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Dear Ms. Moore,
All the technical faults of this project have been spoken of, in many ways, already. My final word for the
committee is the following: I want to sincerely thank you for all the days, weeks  and months of
studying the Northern Pass Proposal. There is certainly wide spread opposition from lay folks like myself,
all the way to well spoken technical and legal members of the opposition. I trust that you, the SEC, will
act in the best interest of New Hampshire. This is my last word. I trust that the right decision will be
made.
Sincerely,
John Amey
Pittsburg,NH
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